
6 Tulip Place 
Lahaina, HI 96761-8322 

August 16, 2018 

Testimony PEA-87 
Monday, August 20, 2018 

9:00 am. 
Maui County Council 
Policy, Economic Development, 
and Agriculture Committee 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, HI 96793 

Yuki Lei K. Sugimura, Chair 
and Committee Members: 

Please accept our support for Gladys Balsa as Director of Water Supply effective 
July 12, 2018. 

As you all know, Gladys already has extensive experience as acting Director over the 
past few months, and sufficient engineering support within the Department to make her 
qualified for this position. 

We both strongly feel, that at this time, that Gladys Balsa would be an excellent choice 
for the Director's osition, and strongly recommend you appoint her to the Director's 
position. 

Mahalo, 

Don a A een rbig 
Lahaina, Maui 
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